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The City of Wells would like to inform our citizens of the rules set by TCEQ 

(Texas Commission on Environmental Quality).  

  

Each customer with a gray water line draining onto the ground must divert this line 

into the city sewer system.  

 

Gray water is not allowed to run onto the ground at any time.  

 

Gray water usually comes from the washing machine, sinks, and or bathtubs,  

 

Failure to comply with the TCEQ rule can result in fines and disconnection of 

service.  

 

If you have any questions, you may contact City hall (867-4615) or  

TCEQ (512- 239-5100) 
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